
 

AFD Patch Security Requirements 

In the wake of security changes after 9/11, we will be happy to send you a patch if you meet one of 
the following criteria: 

• A current or former firefighter who can produce a copy of his/her department-issued 
identification. 

• An immediate family member of a current or former firefighter who can produce a copy of 
their relative's department-issued identification. 

If you meet one of the above criteria, please send a copy of the ID to AFD Headquarters, 4201 Ed 
Bluestein, Austin, TX 78721.  

Only one patch per person/address/request and please allow for 2 to 4 weeks for delivery of the 
patch. 
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